
ALL SAINTS, HASSOP (DE45 1NS) and ENGLISH MARTYRS, BAKEWELL (DE45 1DA) 
Fr. Hugh Davoren CSSp                   (Spiritans/Holy Ghost Fathers)                 Mobile no. 079 6430 2577 

Tel:  01629 640241 e-mail: all.saints.church@btconnect.com Website: www.allsaintshassop.org 
 

Last Sunday’s collection: Envelopes £163.00 Loose Plate Bakewell: £85.30 Hassop: £97.54 Total £345.84 
Gift Aid Envelopes are available in both churches for use by parishioners and visitors. Please use! 

 

 

Sacrament of Reconciliation:   Saturday evenings: Hassop/Bakewell: 5.30 p.m.              Hassop/Bakewell on request. 
 

Week commencing Sunday, 12th November 2017 
 

Saturday 11th   6.15 p.m. Bakewell Parishioners 32nd Sunday 
of Ordinary Time Sunday 12th 10.00 a.m. Hassop Anthony J Dawes RIP (MHgs) 

Monday   

NO  MORNING  SERVICE 

Feria 

Tuesday Feria 

Wednesday Fr. Edward’s Funeral 

Thursday 16th   9.30 a.m. Bakewell Deacon John RIP (E Hg) Feria 

Friday 17th 11.30 a.m. Hassop  Ivy Johnson RIP (C M H) St Elizabeth of Hungary 

Saturday 18th   6.15 p.m. Bakewell Parishioners 33rd Sunday 

of Ordinary Time Sunday 19th 10.00 a.m. Hassop November Intentions Etchells Family 
 

Ministries 18th/19th Nov Readers E. Ministers Welcomers Flowers 

Bakewell 6.15 p.m. P. Greenhalgh, V. Dooley E. Hague K. Howard R. Wilson 

Hassop 10.00 a.m. M. Hopkinson, A. Lancashire J. Hespe, N. Harney D. Jewitt, V. Hope L. Marsh 

Counters 12th Nov: TMM                       19th Nov: AJWF 
 

Remembrance Sunday the children go to parish rooms 

with the Catechists after the opening hymn and return at 
Offertory. We have the Act of Homage at the end of Mass 

and observe the time of silence. 
 

November Diary: 
 

12-14th CSSp pre-chapter meeting  

16th Deanery day of recollection to prepare for Advent 
17th Christmas Fair preparations 

18th Christmas Fair in Hassop presbytery/parish rooms 

19th Final moments of Christmas Fair after 10.00am Mass. 
21st Ecumenical clergy meeting in Hassop 

22nd Crisis meeting of Association of Bakewell Christians at 
2.00pm in the Friends Meeting House in Bakewell. This 

meeting is open to all who have an interest in ecumenism 
and would like to see ABC continue its mission in our area. 

We should be strongly represented at this meeting. 

25th Baptism 
26th Feast of Christ the King – National Youth Day planned 

and our last Sunday-of-month Mass for our young 
parishioners. Please prepare as usual and many thanks to 

our organising parents and musicians. 
 

Grateful thanks to all who have responded to the “call” 
to prepare for the ways of the Christmas Fair. As is often 

the case, we depend on a personal response and without 
this organisers can be left feeling disappointed. Donations 

(for those unable to come on the day), bottles, Christmas 

bric-a-brac, cakes, preserves, raffle tickets and a lot more 
will contribute to our success. The fair is next Saturday in 

the presbytery parish rooms, noon to 3.00pm, so please 
listen to our call and do your little bit for the parish. 
 

Raffle tickets + cash are now to be brought in and 

given to the Social Committee members, please. John 
Hampson & Christine Waddington are keeping it together. 

Prizes for the raffle cash prizes will help us to succeed. 
 

Brian Cain tells us: ‘Last Tuesday an expert examined the 

Altar and statues of Sts Peter and Paul at Hassop.  He 
found a number of cracks in the marble due to corrosion 

and expansion of the cast iron rods holding it together for 
the last 200 years. However this corrosion may be active 

or it may have stabilised.  It is likely he will recommend 
the cracks are sealed and monitored for movement over 

the next five years. If you have any photographs of the 

altar (in particular wedding photographs) that are five 
years old or more, I would like to hear from you. (Tel 

01773 825801 or joanbriancain@btinternet.com.' 

 

Please remember that the parish account is Hassop & 

Bakewell RCP. That is all! We must now use this only. 
 

Hassop organ was tuned and serviced last Monday – bill 
to follow. Bakewell church – roof repairs earlier on 

£1,860.00. Annual insurance £2,500.00 – just a few of 
our bills. 
 

On Tuesdays in Advent we’ll be having Evening Prayer 

at 7.00pm in Hassop – just before choir meeting. 
Annemarie is arranging this. Obviously it is not just for the 

choir but for all who can come along to join in the Church’s 
call to make Advent a “privileged season of preparation”. 
 

Parish Advent recollection morning will be on 16th 

December beginning 11.00a.m. Our Reconciliation Service 
will also take place then and visiting priests will be here for 

this Sacrament. Please mark date in your calendars. 
 

First Communions in 2018: we’ll have a meeting on 
26th November with parents of children making their 

first Holy Communion in 2018 after 10.00am Mass. Carol 
McDermott, Liz Marsh, Mickey Etchells and other helpers 

will help the children to prepare for Reconciliation as well. 
 

Christmas Services will be as usual but this year 
Christmas Eve is a Sunday. We will have five Masses 

between 23rd December and Christmas Morning – last 
weekend of Advent plus Christmas. 
 

100 Club – the draw takes place this Sunday after Mass. 

Thanks to all who have joined and renewed their 
membership. We now have 99 members – not yet 100! 
 

Christian Aid is running a campaign to “clean up our 
cash” and it challenges the banks on how our money 

entrusted to them is used. More on line with Christian Aid. 
 

Fair Trade table this Sunday c/o Roland after Mass. 
 

Friends Meeting House Bakewell will host a follow-up 

meeting on 18th November, 10.00am to 12.30pm to go 

forward on their plans concerning refugees. 
 

Sick and Housebound: Margaret Taberner, Patricia 

Turner, Shirley Plant, Mary McNulty, Eileen Simpson, 

Rosaline Varnes and Mary Howlings. We also remember 
the many parishioners and friends not mentioned here 

especially those who have recently had surgery. 

 

Anniversaries: – We pray this week especially for Peter 

Short, Frances Walsh, Dorothy Dale, John Hodgkinson, 

Donal Storres-Fox Jack and Peggy Lowes and Peter Gould.  
May their souls rest in peace. 


